
We are not in favor of ending conceal Carry in the State of Oregon.  We live in unincorporated area of Klamath County, Oregon in 
Sprague River, Oregon.  We get our mail in Dairy, OR.

We have had conceal carry permits since we retired here in 2001. There is little if any law enforcement in our area of Klamath 
County.

It would be a great hardship for us to maintain our safety in and around our 200 acre property without our conceal carry permits.

With all the illegal aliens being allowed into the USA in the next few days,  we will have significant petty crimes happening in our 
area and all throughout Klamath County.

Warren is a former member of the U.S. Army and served in the DMZ in Korea in the sixties.

Thank you for your consideration.


